
Egg-citing news! 

As part of our Easter celebrations, we will be holding a Saltergate 

‘Decorate an egg for Easter’ competition.  

All children are invited to decorate a hard-boiled egg. The shell should be left on for the egg to be 

decorated. There is no set theme so feel free to be as creative as you like! Prizes will be awarded for 

the best egg in each class. Children can bring their eggs into their classes during the last week of 

term, ready to be judged on  

Friday 31st March 2023. 

              

We are looking forward to seeing your egg-cellent creations - just one entry per child please and 

don’t forget to put your name on! 


